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The idea for the symposium, conceived originally by Alan Cairns, was to gather scholars to
think imaginatively about our future constitutional prospects in a closed session. In this
way, rhetorical stances could be replaced with genuine dialogue. Participants were asked to
come, not with prepared papers, but only with their thoughts on several questions
circulated before the meeting. This is a report of that discussion. Because of the closed
nature of the symposium, the identity of speakers generally remains anonymous. Some of
the participants, however, have kindly offered their views arising out of the symposium, and
they are included in this issue.

Comments by:
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